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Research Analysis 

 

The Senate amendment to House Bill 3190 restores the title. The amendment also adds 

Representative Hefner, and Senators Coleman and Hicks as co-authors. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3190 specifies the requirements of a utilization review entity to ensure transparency when 

performing prior authorizations for health insurers. In addition, a health benefit plan is required 

to implement and maintain a Prior Authorization Application Programming Interface (API).  

 

Officials from the Employees Group Insurance Division of the Oklahoma Office of Management 

and Enterprise Services (OMES-EGID) provided the following statement based on the review of 

the floor amendment by HealthChoice's Third Party Administrator, UMR. "The annual cost 

impact is expected to be One Million Four Hundred Thousand Dollars ($1,400,000), resulting in 

a 0.1% increase in total premium. It is expected the impact beyond the first year would increase 

based on administrative fee trends."  

 

Therefore, the fiscal impact for the FY-25 state budget is anticipated to be $1,400,000. 

 

The Senate amendment restores title and the enacting clause, which does not change the fiscal 

impact from the previous House analysis. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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